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Wake Co. schools begins search for new superintendent
 
Published Wednesday, March 27, 2013
by Taylor Shaw 

RALEIGH – Vacant since the end of September, Wake County seeks a school
superintendent to fill its seat. McPherson & Jacobson, an executive
recruitment and development service, leads the search in finding the right
candidate for the position.

Three days of public forums were held this month, where residents were
invited to help determine leadership characteristics.

Forums were divided into interest group: elected officials, business
community, parents, employee leadership, student leaders, multicultural
community and the black community. A separate session was held for the
general public.

“We try to match a district with the skills, abilities and personalities
that best (match) the situation in that district,” Consultant John Smith
said. “Through the community sessions, we hope to get from you some
information that will help us to build a model for the kind of individual
that will be best suited for this school system.”

Four questions were asked during the sessions: What are the assets of the
area? What are the assets of the school system? What are the challenges or
issues of the district? Given the assets of the school district,
challenges and community, what are the skills needed to be successful in
this role?

Addressing strengths and weaknesses of the school system, educators,
former elected officials and community groups voiced their concerns during
the session designated for the African-American community.

“Wake County is a great place to be; it’s a great place to live. This is a
good school system. It does do well, (but) it doesn’t do well for all
students,” said Marvin Pittman, former director of school improvement for
the Department of Public Instruction. “When it comes to poor and minority

children, we do less well.”

Many agreed and pointed out other issues that the next superintendent will
face and must overcome: The achievement gap, making sure each student has
access to a high-quality education and creating a parent-friendly system
that encourages all parents to be involved.

“They have to believe; they have to fight for public education,” added
Abraham Jones, former Wake County Superior Court Judge.
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Some responses for skills needed to be successful in this role were that
the person must know the history of the district, be an education
reformer, innovator and visionary.

“They have to be a statesperson. They have to be a politician. They have
to be a diplomat,” said Dudley Flood, a member of the UNC Board of
Governors. “If they lack either of these three features, they are going to
fail. There is no lack of balance on how these three things interact.”

Highlights of the county and district discussed during the session are its
location, diversity and medical systems. The next superintendent will be
drawn to the district due to its teachers, central office staff and
variety of programs for children, and passion among locals to make changes
more feasible.

The qualities defined by the school board, community groups and the
general public will help determine a list of candidates by early May. A
new superintendent will be named by July 1 for the new fiscal year. 

Comments

Leave a Comment

Name: 

E-Mail: 

Submit Comment

Send this page to a friend 

Copyright © 2013 Triangle Tribune

| Homepage | About Us | News | Business | Community Focus | Sports | Arts & Lifestyle | Religion
Health/Wellness | Editorials | OPINION Poll | Tribune BLOGS | View E-EDITION | Events CALENDAR | ADVERTISING | SHOP Local

Carolina | Classifieds
PHOTO Albums | POST Foundation | Charlotte Post | NC Lottery | Other Services


